John Forte
135 Cochran Ave,
Charlotte MI 48813

616-773-1537

July 7, 2015

To the City of Charlotte and its councils members,

May you please add to the agenda on July 13" at 7pm for open discussion,
the northeast parking located downtown between (Washington and Lovett)

Sincerely yours,

Jo orte



